
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
June 9, 2008 

4P

th
P Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Marc Tsuchiya at 7:10pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Marc Tsuchiya   
Men’s VP: Jody Kawamura 
Women’s VP: Stefanie Hirata (NP) 

Treasurer: Frank Lum  
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, Sayo Togami, Jody Kawamura 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Reiko Yagi 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami 
   John Shigemoto 
   Kenji Numoto 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Mark Nishihara (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4P

th
P St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 

4P

th
P St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada 

 
  
 
Review of Minutes: 
No Changes 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Jody. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Made some deposits for Banquet Ticket Sales and paid out to Yosh for Banquet Deposit. 
Paid out Koden for Nagata and Komatsu Families. Banquet Raffle Prize $600 and 
individual honor scores $600. 
Current Account Balances as of 6/9/08: Association Acct. $81.42, Tournament Acct. 
$4947.48, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $12,947.48 
Frank provided Banquet details with money in and out. 3-year comparative of income 
and expenses, discussed in New Business. 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Vince. 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Nothing to report 
  
Old Business 
End of Year Banquet went well. Thanks to all that helped, Yosh especially for setting up 
details. Feedback was good, meals were good, couple of complaints about preparation 
of chicken. Surveys, a few returned. Lots of Good raffle prizes, thank you letters sent 
out. Raffle Prize donors: Ozzie, Offthe Sheet Pro Shop (Lindsey/Tony), 4P

th
P Street Bowl, 

Moonlite, Yosh, Jody, Denise Quon, Karen Jeung, Dick Horio, Turtle, Carol & Al Miyatke 
 
New Business 

•  Fuzzy Shimada Tournament decent amount of entries for tournament squads. 
Need assistance with all squads, please contact Stefanie or Marc ASAP. 



•  Frank Presented 3-year analysis of income and expenses for Association 
Banquet. Trend is cost on food is going up and price we charge members has 
stayed the same, association is subsidizing the additional cost and eating our 
reserves. Banquet costs increased during period 2006-2008 per person. (2006 -
$33.76, 2007-$35.17, 2008-$36.76) The other area of concern is membership 
dues. Membership dues are currently $14.50 and have not been raised in several 
years. Situation is not financially sound for near future. Suggest raising dues and 
banquet price charged to bowlers.  
Discussed and determined increase in dues to begin with then determine if 
banquet price needs to be raised at a future date. Motion by Frank Lum: 
Recommend increase fees to $20 per bowler. Seconded by Naomi. Motion 
Passed.  

•  Marc and Frank will provide breakdown of membership fees for bowlers to 
be handed out at start of new season. Generally: Ham/Turkey Shoot, Fund 
Senior and Fuzzy tournaments, Junior Program, Janba Support, Honor awards, 
Banquet.  

•  Marc recapped outline for upcoming season.  
 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, September 15, 2008 at 7:00pm 4P

th
P Street Bowl 

 
Motion to adjourn by Frank seconded by Dick. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 

•  Need assistance with all squads, please contact Stefanie or Marc ASAP. 
 
•  Marc and Frank will provide breakdown of membership fees for bowlers to 

be handed out at start of new season. 
 
Promote 4P

th
P Street bowl changes, Moonlite, about the people, social networking.  

What can we do to make people excited about bowling again. Youth bowlers. 
Bowling associations.  Promote BOWLING! 
 
 


	New Business

